	
Craig McKee, Secretary 9/11 Monthly Teleconference Call

	 
**********************
Minutes for the Wed., Dec. 28, 2016 regular conference call
 
Present were:
 
Ken Freeland, Teleconference co-facilitator, Houston 9/11Truth
Cheryl Curtiss, Teleconference co-facilitator, Connecticut 9/11 Truth
Craig McKee, Teleconference secretary, Truth and Shadows
Xander Arena, Arizona 9/11 Studies and Outreach, Arizona State University
Ronald Cutburth, 9/11 researcher
David Rolde, Boston 9/11 Truth
Wayne Coste, Truth Action Project
Pat O’Connell, Truth Action Project
Frank Tolopko, Berkshire 9/11 Truth
James Hufferd, 9/11 Grassroots
Stuart Nelson, Truth Action Project
Michael Cook, AE911Truth
Dwain Deets, SD911Truth
Nita Renfrew, NY 9/11 Truth
 
The minutes of the November 30, 2016 conference call were APPROVED.

The draft agenda was APPROVED.
 
Another explosive at the towers
Dr. Ronald Cutburth explained his findings that there was another explosive agent, nano-RDX, used to bring down the World Trade Center towers in addition to nano-thermite.

The Lloyde England crash scene
Wayne Coste gave his analysis of the physical evidence at the scene of where taxi driver Lloyde England’s cab was allegedly hit near the Pentagon by a light pole that had been broken by the impact of a plane on the official flight path. The PowerPoint presentation can be viewed at: http://hopeoutloud.org/pentagon/911_MonthlyConference_Lloyd_Taxicab.pdf

Announcements 

· The date of the third and final debate on the Pentagon, this time featuring Barbara Honegger and Craig McKee on the proposition “A plane was destroyed at the Pentagon,” will be held on a separate conference call on January 18, 2017. The regular monthly call will follow the week after. 

· Wayne Coste announced that Truth Action Project would be involved in outreach activities related to the presidential inauguration and that an article explaining these activities can be viewed at https://911tap.org/.    

Call began at 8 p.m. EST and adjourned at 9:30 p.m. EST/5 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. PST

Audio of the December call can be heard here: http://www.houston911truth.net/audio/122816.mp3  The next monthly teleconference will take place on Wednesday, January 25, 2016 at 8 p.m. EST, 5 p.m. PST. Please email agenda items for next call to facilitator Ken Freeland (diogenesquest@gmail.com) by January 21. Please use subject line “Agenda item for 911 Truth Teleconference.” Please include a brief description of your item and any relevant links you’d like participants to be aware of, together with your estimate of the number of minutes your agenda item will require.

	


